Suncoast 500 Bowling Club P. O. Box 1658, New Port Richey FL 34656

Dear League Secretary,

August 2019

The Suncoast 500 Bowling Club is an organization for adult women bowlers of all ages. When they bowl a 500 Series they are eligible to join the Suncoast 500 Bowling Club. At your organizational meeting please tell your women bowlers who we are. If you would like us to come to your league meeting to explain and promote the Suncoast 500 Bowling Club, please contact us at the number below.

We host an average of 5 tournaments per season including No Tap, Certified and Members Choice Doubles. Our yearly Invitational tournament involves other 500 Club Members from around the state. Also, other 500 Clubs host invitationals throughout the year. There is also a State and National 500 Club tournament.

This year Broward County is hosting the 30th Annual 500 Club State Tournament and the theme is Happy 30th Birthday! Save the dates October 19th & 20th and we hope to see you there.

Our Welcome Back Tournament 9 pin no tap on September 22, 2019 at Lane Glo North Ridge Rd NPR is open to all League Women Bowlers from the Suncoast association. You do not have to be a member of the 500 Club to bowl in this tournament.

Your 500 Club is giving back to the Bowler. After the first 20 tournament entries, each additional 20 Tournament entries we will add \$100 to the prize fund.

Secretaries, we need your help! When a women bowler bowls a 500 series please fill out the application form and give it to the women bowler. Let the bowler make the decision to join the Suncoast 500 Club. We need your help to get the word out about our organization. This is a great club and with your help we can grow bigger and better. We have included applications in your league kit. Tournament applications are mailed, emailed, and in the Bowling Centers. You can also go to the suncoastusbc.com website under Tournament go to 500 Club.

If you need more information, please feel free to phone or text me at 727-808-8987 email at ayuninger@gmail.com or leave a message with our Secretary, Pejae Babcock, at 727-846-1736. Thank you for your time and yes, I do appreciate my League Secretary, I know how Important you all are.

Sincerely, Amy Yuninger, President